
April 6, 1998 

 

 

 

Ms. Nan Waffen 

4537 So. Chelsea Lane 

Bethesda, MD 20814 

 

Dear Nan: 

 

It was nice meeting with you today.  We will be forwarding the information you provided us to the 

Review Board members this week. 

 

I have enclosed copies of most of our press releases -- I left out releases that detailed staff changes, 

etc.  These releases should give you a good idea of past Board activities. 

 

Again, it was nice meeting you and, as always, please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 724-0088, 

ext. 253, if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures 


